
 

 

 

 

                                                  Wilton Park and Recreation Meeting 

                                                                         Minutes 

December 07, 2015 

                  

In Attendance:  Steve Streicher, Board Liaison 

Steve Porto, Recreation Director 

Kim Brock, Office Specialist, Secretary to Commission 

Members:  Joe Bartol, Chairman 

Lynette Robinson, Ken Bishop, John Roessner,  

Tom Coons, Mike Myers 

Guest:   Tracey Kubis 

Absent:  Tom Coons 

   

I. Meeting called to order at 6:58 p.m. 

II. Tracey spoke about Summer Camp and answered any questions the Commission 

posed.  Mr. Porto interjected the possibility of changing Summer Camp to resident 

only.  Mrs. Robinson would support it changing to resident only. 

III. Motion to approve the November minutes was made by Mr. Myers.  Motion was 

seconded by Mrs. Robinson.  All in favor. 

IV. Director’s Report   

The Programs, Events and Facility items were presented according to agenda.       

V. Old Business 

Old Business presented according to agenda. 

Mrs. Robinson asked what the maximum age allowed in the Spray Park would be.  

Mr. Porto answered twelve.  Mr. Bishop feels that no beach balls/projectiles should be 

added to the rules.  All agreed. 

VI. New Business 

                              Presented according to agenda. 

                 Mr. Streicher asked that the new survey be forwarded to the entire Town Board for  

                 for their review and that he will discuss it with them.  The Commission would like   

                 the survey forwarded to them as well. 

       

 

Adjournment—Mrs. Robinson made a motion to adjourn at 8:07 p.m., seconded by Mr. 

Roessner.  All in favor.   


